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Minutes from General Membership meeting October 28, 2024 

Present: President Guy Gasser, Gary Hendren, Gene Stewart, Frank Kollinger, Barb Horter, Lesa 

Morgan, Sheryl Rose, Tom Minor, Norb Wright, Vice President Katrina Whitaker, Larry Reutter, Ron 

McVay, Roger Grider, Secretary Phil Schorr, Carol Hesselbein, Steve Cook, Nathan Esbeck, Treasurer 

Pat Morgan, Ed Bayham, Jerry Schultz, Michael Karasick, Richard Thies, Bob Nelson, Christina Esbeck 

President Guy Gasser called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m.     

Drawings: Carol won the 50/50 for $20.00. Barb won the attendance prize.  

Minutes: The September meeting Minutes were approved - motion by Michael and second by Larry. 

Treasurer report: The Treasurer report showed total net assets of $15,089.27 at the end of September. 

More detail is available on the club website @ https://greatermoundcity.org/treasurers-report/   

Secretary report: Phil reported that our paid membership is now up to 76. He challenged the members to 

contribute articles for the Perf-Dispatch.   

Vice President report: Katrina reported that Bill Disalvatore’s son passed away recently. The Christmas 

Party will be December 5 and she urged everyone to come and bring their spouse. 

Announcements:  

• Guy reported that badges from past Expo shows are available if anyone is interested. Pat has about 

completed the set he has been building. 

• Locations for StampFest are being solicited. The Kirkwood CC we have been using has priced us out 

of that location. That location had been suggested by a member and worked well for us for many years. 

• Next month will be the AuctionBux auction. If you plan to contribute something for the auction, 

please tell Jerry in advance so he will have some idea of what will be there. Having many unexpected 

items coming in the night of the auction always slows things down considerably  

 

Auction:  Richard conducted the auction, with Tom assisting keeping the records.  

Program:  Guy conducted the Philatelic Jeopardy contest, using a new computer and screen system. It 

was a great contest, with the VP’s team pulling out the win on Final Jeopardy. Plenty of fun was had by 

all.                                       

 

  
 Phil Schorr, GMCSC Secretary  
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